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Don and Liz Muller
975 Peregrine Lane
Sandy, UT 84094

Re: Nuclear Waste

We are writing to express our outrage that there is even consideration being
given to allow nuclear waste from other countries to be transported and
stored in the Umted States of America. We do not want our country or our
state to become&waste dump for the world. If a country generates and
benefits from nuclear power, it must be responsible for the waste generated
by that production and not pass it off to any other country. Do not allow the
few to enrich themselves at the possible peril of the many. Do not allow
nuclear waste from Italy or any other country to be imported into the US,
now or in the future.
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